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Please vote no on SB 210. Vote by mail has been a huge success in Oregon. The 

ability to vote at home should not be taken away from Oregon voters. When I watch 

the news and see voters in other states waiting in line for hours to vote, I feel 

fortunate to live in a state with vote by mail. By voting no on SB 210, you can send a 

message that Oregon politicians will continue to fight for all Oregon voters to have 

the right to vote by mail. 


